
This term in Rivington Class our topic will be ‘A 
Victorian Christmas.’ We will be taking a closer look at 
the era of Queen Victoria’s reign and the impact the 
industrial revolution had on our great nation. Much of 
the focus will be on the role children played in all this. 
This will lead us nicely onto Christmas and will show 
the children how most of our modern Christmas 
traditions originated from Victorian times.   
In Literacy we will be covering aspects of classic 
literature and poetry as well as discussion/debate 
texts. We will be making a Victorian pop up booklet as 
one of our outcomes for the unit and you can get an 
idea of the areas we will be studying from the 
homework sheet accompanying this sheet which is 
also accessible on the website! 

 

 

Home readers are a key part of 

homework and help your child to 

develop not only their reading 

skills but also their discussion and 

comprehension skills as well. 

Please could you try to ensure 

that your child reads everyday 

where possible. If they don’t read 

their home reader but are 

reading a book, magazine or 

something else at home please 

just make a quick note of it in 

their reading record. Thank you. 

 
 
  

Rivington Class Assembly  
This will be in the school hall on 

Friday 11th November at 9.10am. 
All parents welcome. 

 
Christmas Shopping 

Market 
This will be held in school on 

Wednesday 16th November and is 
open to all. It is an opportunity to 

purchase a few Christmas 

presents in good time! 
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A Victorian Christmas… 

Don’t forget the KS2 

Christmas production is on the 

following dates in Church: 

7th December at 2pm 

8th December at 7pm 

 

TRIP ALERT: On the morning of 12th December, 

the children will be attending a Victorian Christmas 

arts and crafts event at Astley Hall. The cost will 

be around £4 per child for this. Thank you. 
 

Emily shows off the medals her Great 

Grandfather won and which her Great 

Grandmother donated to the Chorley Pals 

exhibition.  


